
"Teacher/Student Survey - Your input is 

very important" 

The "FUTURE CLASSROOMS' LEADERSHIP" project team has prepared a study 

designed to investigate the Technology Needs of Teachers. Teachers and students 

who have previously answered the questionnaire say that it took only a few minutes 

to do so. Your help would be very much appreciated. 

Feedback from the students and  teachers is a critical part in the development process 

of the output we are going to create.All of the information is confidential, and your 

participation is voluntary. As a cross-cultural study, we need a good number of data 

from different countries. Please share this post through your networks. Remember that 

your input is really important for our study, so please answer as accurate as you may. 

If you are a teacher: https://forms.gle/RcdMsZttoL6nVRYh7   

If you are a student:https://forms.gle/yKR3tjc52abtr1yQ6 

Thank you in advance for your help and cooperation! 
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